
ST. PAUL'S UNITED CHURCH
STEWARDSHIP COMMITTEE
MINUTES FOR MAY 19, 2015

Members present: Abscent:

Lois Walker, Chair David Thorne
Rev. Richard Bowley Roland Krause
John Gaskin Harold Raper
Marguerite MacAlpine

(1) Rev. Richard opened the meeting with prayer.
(2) Minutes of April 21st meeting were discussed and accepted.
(3) Business from minutes was discussed. The Stewardship Committee Mandate was reviewed and 

accepted.
(4) Discussion followed regarding a Pastoral Care Team. Richard to lay out duties for a Pastoral 

Care Team. Also suggested brochures left in pews to welcome visitors and new members. A 
vision for a Pastoral Care Team to be drawn up.
Names of those baptized, new members confirmed, and new transfers to St. Paul's be kept on a 
list and those people be remembered on the first anniversary of their membership with a card.
Weekly bulletins be distributed to those who cannot get to church whether for mobility 
problems, illness, or any other reason. It will let them know we are thinking of them. 
A list be kept and members of the Pastoral Care Team as well as Stewardship Committee 
deliver a bulletin and visitor card to the above mentioned people weekly.

(5) Questioned whether an evening meeting might be easier for the committee members to get to 
rather than noon time. Lois to send email to each member to get their opinion. Suggested 
Monday, June 15th at noon or Tuesday, June 16th at 7:00 for next meeting.

(6) Names for Pastoral Care Team suggested.

Meeting adjourned at 12:50 PM. 

Respectfully submitted,

Lois Walker, Chair.


